Tenneco Oil Penthouse @
A Tenneco Company 720 South Colorado Bivd.

Denver, Colorado 80222

(303) 758-7130

January 8, 1979

State of New Mexico

0i1 and Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest N.M. District Office

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87401

Attention: A. L. Kendricks, Supervisor

RE: Bolack No. 1, Unit K,
Sec. 29, T28N, R8W,
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kendricks:

I have enclosed an unapproved copy of the Completion Report for the above
referenced well as per our telephone conversation of January 4, 1979.
This report was initially mailed to the U.S.G.S. office in Farmington on
July 5, 1978. Copies of that form have also been resubmitted to the
U.S.G.S. office.

I am in hopes that this will satisfy our documentation requirements sufficiently
to warrant approval of our Request for Allowable (Form C-104). I would
appreciate any assistance which you might lend to expedite matters and

allow production of this well to begin.

Very truly yours,

/%?7)%

Carley Watkins
Administrative Supervisor
Attachment
CH/Wil/ vp |
\
cc: D. D. Myers

R. P. Broussard - Gas Contracts Department - Houston \?ﬁ“ O
Charlie Jackson - Crude Qi1 Purchases Department - Houston




